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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Contact: Lt. Sean Ford            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Criminal Investigations Division 

603-225-8600                                 Date: October 11, 2017 

 

 

Burglary at Concord High School 

 

 

CONCORD – On Tuesday, October 10, 2017 at approximately 7am faculty and staff arriving at 

Concord High School discovered forced entry had been made into two classrooms.  Both 

classroom doors sustained significant damage.  Numerous computers, other electronic devices, 

and other pieces of property were stolen from within the two classrooms.  The value of the 

property damaged and stolen is in excess of ten thousand dollars.  

 

The Concord Police are asking the public for any information pertaining to this incident.  Please 

contact Lt. Sean Ford at 225-8600 or the Concord Regional Crimeline 226-3100. 
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